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Carlisle Spray Foam Insulation Introduces SealTite™ One (HFO) in Canada 
 
Carlisle Spray Foam Insulation (CSFI) is pleased to introduce SealTite One, an HFO spray foam insulation 
designed specifically for use in Canada.   
 
Blowing agent changes are required January 1, 2021, for every Canadian Province and Territory, with very few 
exceptions. The Montreal Protocol, in its 9th amendment, has committed Canada to the phase down, and 
ultimate ban, of HFC blowing agents in an effort to curb the effects of climate change. 
 
Carlisle is leading the Canadian market in comparison to other spray foam insulation manufacturers, having 
tested to the 2015 standard for CAN/ULC-S705.1, which goes above requirements for earlier versions, including 
the 2001 edition. As building codes change, it is important to be at the forefront of testing and performance. 
Architects, specification writers, building officials, and owners can rest assured that SealTite One meets and 
exceeds the Provincial and National Building Codes. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your manufacturer’s representative. For more information on Carlisle 
Spray Foam Insulation, please visit www.CarlisleSFI.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Iain Stuart 
National Sales Manager Canada – Carlisle Spray Foam Insulation 
 
Attachments: 

1) SealTite Code Compliance pdf 

2) SealTite Blowing Agent Changes pdf 
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